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From: Jonathan Zenios  
Sent: 22 August 2018 18:47
To: Planning Consultation <Planning.Consultation@Barnet.gov.uk>
Subject: 18/5011/HSE
REQUEST TO SPEAK AT THE PLANNING COMMITTTEE
Dear Sirs
I am writing to comment on the planning application referenced following a letter from
yourselves advising me. This application and supporting documents appear to be identical to
application 18/2436/HSE submitted on 20 April 2018 and withdrawn by the applicants on 7 June
2018.
I commented against the previous application as follows:
“The gates and pillars have already been installed (presumably without permission) and are
unsightly and inconsistent with the rest of the houses on the road.”
As this application appears the same as the previous one my comments are the same and will
continue to be the same for as long as the applicants play their game of submitting/withdrawing,
resubmitting/re-withdrawing etc. I would note in
addition that as the gates and pillars were constructed without permission they are subject to a
pending enforcement decision ENF/0898/18 for which the case officer is Brett Sinclair.
My daytime telephone is  and my address is 25 Ingram Avenue London NW11 6TG
Yours faithfully
Jonathan Zenios
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